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      28th March 2024 
          
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As we reach the end of term, I would like to take the opportunity to revisit the uniform 
expectations.  Uniform is an important part of a school’s identity. It reinforces who we 
are as a community and helps promote a sense of pride in the school. 
 
I know many of you may be considering purchasing new uniform for the warmer 
Summer months so to ensure that you do not buy items of uniform which do not fall in 
line with our uniform policy a reminder is below. Our full policy is available on our 
school website. 
 
Clothing: 
 

• Grey or black fitted trousers, skirt or pinafore dress (not joggers or leggings) 

• White or pale blue polo shirt  

• Royal blue cardigan or jumper with or without the school logo 

• Royal blue checked dress in the Summer 

• Grey or black fitted school shorts (not sports shorts or cycling shorts) 
 
Footwear: 
Children are required to wear flat, plain, sensible black shoes. For health and safety 
reasons, we do not allow pupils to wear shows with platform soles, Heelys or high 
heels. All footwear should be closed in with no toes visible. Sandals, crocs and flip-
flops are not permitted. 
 
We believe that one of the responsibilities of parents is to ensure that their child has 
the correct uniform and PE kit, and that it is clean, in good repair and that the child’s 
name is written on all items. Children who arrive at school in the incorrect uniform will 
be provided with the correct items of clothing to wear whilst in school until parents can 
provide the required uniform.  We would like to support our families who are facing 
difficulties purchasing school uniform so please speak confidentially to Mrs Drew or a 
senior member of staff to discuss any issues. Parents should be assured that we will 
do all we can to help.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Grove  
Headteacher 


